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Looking Back… 
The month of June was a month of growing. In the Toddler and Preschool 
rooms, we were able to watch our butterflies transform from caterpillars to 
butterflies. The Toddlers were lucky to have all five of their caterpillars 
transform into butterflies. We released them outside so that they could find 
new homes. One of the Toddlers even had a butterfly land on their nose! 
 
We are also getting ready for our older Toddler classmates to graduate to 
Preschool and that has been a big discussion!  
 
In the Preschool room, graduation to the Kinder program was also a big 
interest. All the kids are getting excited to begin the Summer in Kinders 
Program and bring their own lunches! This group have also been taking 
more walks and have been enjoying exploring the community park by the 
Chesterville pool. 
 
Looking Forward… 
 
We would like to let all families know that during the Summer months 
weekly emails will be sent out with regards to any special events and 
activities that will be happening in the programs. 

 

     
 
 

Special Dates: 
 
The Weekly Themes for the Month Include:  
July 2 to 5 is Mad, Messy Art 
July 8 to 12 is Books! Books! Books! 
July 15 to 19 is Master Chef 
July 22 to 26 is Busy Builders Week 

 

We are looking for volunteers to participate in our summer 
activities. If you are able to come into the site/sites and share 
your experiences and talents with the children, please contact 

your child’s educator. 

A Note from the Executive 

Director… 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking forward to a fun-
filled summer! We will have 
special activities, guests, and 
events every week! Please 
speak with your child’s 
educators and watch Parent 
Portal for more details! 
 
We would like to thank 
everyone who donated items for 
our Facebook auction as well 
as those who bid on the items. 
Thanks to your generosity, we 
raised over $2000 for our 
summer programs!  
 
We have booked a field trip to 
Skywood in August for our 
kindergarten and school age 
children. It was their favourite 
event last year, and we are so 
excited to be able to return this 
year! The trip is planned for 
August 13, with a rain date of 
August 27. 
 
Due to parent requests, we are 
offering a lunch program for 
kindergarten and school age 
children; please speak to your 
Lead Educator to get an order 
form and for more information. 
 
Wishing everyone a wonderful 
and sunny summer! 
 
Cheryl Firlotte 
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Monday 

 

 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

Thursday 

 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

 

Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

Mad, Messy 
Art 

 

 Special Guest: 
Painting with 

Laurie! 

Hot lunch:  
Pepperoni Pizza 

  

 

Hot Lunch: 

Ham sub 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

Books, 

Books, 

Books! 

  Swimming! 

 
Hot lunch:  

Cheese Pizza 

 

  

 

 

Hot Lunch: 

Salad 

 

14 15 

 

16 17 18 19 20 

Master Chef   

 

 

Swimming! 

 
Hot lunch:  

Pepperoni Pizza 

Special Guest: 

Dundas Dairy 

Educator 

 
 

 

Hot Lunch: 

Wraps 

 

 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

Busy 

Builders 

 

 

 

 

Swimming! 

 
Hot lunch:  

Cheese Pizza 

  

 

Hot Lunch: 

Deli-made 

Lunchable 

 

28 29 30 31 1 2 3 

Super 

Science! 

Special Guest: 

Let’s Talk 

Science! 

 Swimming! 

 
Hot lunch: 

Pepperoni Pizza 

  

 

Hot Lunch: 

 

 

Canada Day 

 

 


